
TOWN OF MURRAY  

 PLANNING BOARD MEETING  

  

NO MEETING IN AUGUST   

________________________________________________________  

NO WORKSHOP SCHEDULED  

 

NO REGULAR MEETING SCHEDULED 

 

 

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for September 5, 2023  

 

Respectfully submitted 

Diane Herzog  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


